
To: Commissioners and Observers 
Drafting Committee on Public Health Emergency Authorities 

From: Diane Boyer-Vine, Chair 
Heidi Tseu, Vice-Chair 
Professor Gatter, Report 

Re: First draft of Model Public Health Emergency Authorities Act 

We have attached, for your review, the first draft of the Model Public Health Emergency Authorities Act 
for discussion and revision at our upcoming hybrid drafting committee meeting in Washington D.C. We 
have also attached a draft agenda for the two-day meeting. 

We worked to incorporate the policy decisions made thus far by the committee. You will find notes in 
the draft that explain, and may require discussion, in order to finalize some policy decisions. 

We look forward to a robust discussion to improve the draft. 


